
From: Andrew Pascuzzo <andrew@pascuzzoinc.ca>  
Sent: November 16, 2022 3:50 PM 
To: Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca> 
Cc: Kyra Dunlop <kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca>; Adam Smith <asmith@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: RE: November 14 2022 Council Deputation 
 
Hi Corrina 
The purpose of my deputation will be to request that the new Council approve the Long Point Road 
ZBLA and send the Draft Plan of Subdivision to the County as per the recommendations in staff report 
PDS.22.115 (below). 
 

 
 
 
Andrew Pascuzzo MCIP RPP                             Pascuzzo Planning Inc.          www.pascuzzoinc.ca          173 Ste Marie Street, 
Collingwood, Ontario, L9Y 3K4           Tel:  (705)444-1830                                                               

                                                                                
The information above is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by 
persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material 
from your computer. 
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